(First Published in the Marion Record, , August  , 1992.)

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED MARION COUNTY ZONING REGULATIONS

Notice is hereby given to all interested parties that the
Marion County Planning Commission will hold public hearings on the
proposed Marion County Zoning Regulations on the 22nd and 24th of
September, 1992, at 7:30 p.m., at the Marion City Building
basement. Regulations, along with the proposed Zoning District
Boundary Map, is being considered in accordance with K.S.A. 12-741
et seq, and amendments thereto, by the Marion County Planning
Commission to promote the health, safety, comfort and general
welfare of the citizens of the unincorporated portion of Marion
County, Kansas.

Any person wishing to be heard regarding this matter may
submit written comments to the Planning Commission prior to or at
the public hearings or may present written and/or oral comments at
such public hearings. Upon conclusion of said public hearings, the
Planning Commission may make recommendations concerning the
adoption of the proposed Zoning Regulations to the Board of County
Commissioners.

A copy of the proposed Zoning Regulations and the proposed
Zoning District Boundary Map is available for inspection at the
Marion County Courthouse, main floor hall, Monday through Friday
during normal business hours.

Dated this day of August, 1992.

Marion County Planning Commission
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